
 

 

 

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Each Monday evening a new topic is discussed at the 
BAA House in a relaxed format.  This Monday will target 
GPS Procedures.

2022 In Review

  This year was a fairly active year for the chapter.
  In January we said goodbye to one of our members, 
Charlie Flaherty, a retired Detroit Fire Department 
Fireman and WWII Bomber Gunner.  Through the year 
we ended up with 22 active members.  We held two 
Young Eagle Events introducing 24 young people to 
aviation with YE flights.  Two member aircraft projects 
were finished (Heckler and Hubbard) with many other 
projects seeing progress (Stonewall, Keller, Springar, 
Yegge, and Harris).  We hosted a spaghetti dinner and a 
Taco Bar as fundraisers that collectively raised over 
$700.00.  We received a new bi-fold hangar and over 
the year the door was installed with only a few small 
details to complete this spring.  In November, progress 
was made moving the existing furnace to a new location 
in the hangar to utilize a previous vent tube in the roof.  
We also supported two BAA activities with the Fly-
IN/Cruise-In and the Fly-In/Camp Over. 
We should feel good about the progress that was made 
this year.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, December 11, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe January 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, January 11, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

Chapter Officer Nominations and Elections

  The following people were elected as your EAA 
Chapter384 Officers. 
President - David Yegge
Vice President - Jon Harris
Secretary - David Hubbard
Treasurer - Ron Stonwall
Trustee(s) at Large - Greg Pawczuk and Clint Ray 
Thanks to Rodney Beckwith III who served as our 
Treasurer for the past few years.
Your 2023 chapter dues ($25.00) are due in January.  
Please plan on joining us again in 2023.



 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

During each meeting, we take a few minutes to review the projects that our members are working on.  It's very interesting to 
hear the progress that the members are making on their projects.  Please come join in the discussion and update the team on 

how you are progressing on your project.

 

 

Member Project Updates


